Kenny L. Smith

From:

sockshoppe@aol.com

Sent:

Tuesday, April 26, 2016 5:01 PM

To:

Kenny L. Smith

Subject:

Request form Spalding Hosiery Shoppe

Attachments:

335 Drawing 2.pdf; 335 Drawing 1.pdf

Date: 4/26/2016 To: Kenny L. Smith From: William F. Turner

Dear Sir,

Thanks for taking the time over the last couple of weeks to work with Paul Cropsey as we attempt to modify a building built in 1939 to safely function as a distribution center for our multiple stores in 2016. I understand (through Paul) that you have been very helpful in this endeavor. I will now make a request that reflects our carefully considered and legally advised solution to the "loading dock dilemma".

As owners of the property located at 335 E. Solomon Street, we request City of Griffin authorization to use an off road portion of the 4th Street R.O.W. for an extension of the loading dock platform and parking of our trucks while using the Solomon Street level loading dock. The current arrangements for the loading dock require that trucks block 4th Street while using the dock, a precarious and unsafe condition. We propose to improve the safety of public vehicles using 4th Street, our truck drivers, their trucks and our products by parking our trucks parallel to the road, on an off road portion of the R.O.W. and extending the dock platform out to the end of where trucks will dock / park. This arrangement is graphically shown on the attached drawings prepared by Cropsey and Associates, Inc.

Please grant authorization for the above described use of the R.O.W., so, we may submit construction documents and apply for a building permit, if required.

Again, thanks for reviewing this request. Warm regards, William (Bud) Turner



